
Public Worship Attendance Regulations 

Date: [Insert Date] 

Dear Worshippers, 

We are pleased to welcome you to our services and gatherings. In light of current health 

guidelines, we have implemented the following regulations to ensure the safety and well-being of 

all attendees: 

1. Pre-Registration: All attendees must pre-register for services via our website or by 

contacting the office. 

2. Face Masks: Face masks are required for all attendees aged five and older. 

3. Social Distancing: Please maintain a distance of at least six feet from others at all times. 

4. Hand Sanitization: Hand sanitizers will be provided at various locations. Please use 

them upon entering and exiting the worship space. 

5. Health Screenings: All attendees may be subjected to a brief health screening prior to 

entry. 

6. Hymn Singing: Congregational singing is currently restricted; hymns will be led by a 

small group. 

We appreciate your understanding and cooperation as we navigate these regulations together. 

Our priority is to create a safe and welcoming environment for everyone. If you have any 

questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to reach out. 

Thank you for your ongoing support and commitment. 

Blessings, 

[Your Church/Organization Name] 

[Contact Information] 


